
Dear Colleagues, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that the 1st Conference on Wild and Domesticated Mammal 

hair and fur (WDMH) will be held in the Eötvös Loránd University, Budapest, Hungary 

between 20-23 May 2019. 
 

This is the time and place where I have to say sincere thank for the so many, enthusiastic 

answer, support, good ideas were arrived for the first announcement letter in April. These 

answers, the confirmations of your interest expressed us to organize this conference. Thank 

you very much for your encouragement.  

 

Now, our local organising committee is working step by step to prepare all the necessary 

things will ensure the best circumstances for the conference.  

 

At this moment, the homepage of the conference provides the important basic information and 

will be filled step by step, like an empty glass with wine. 

 

http://1st-conference-mammal-hair.elte.hu  

 

Please, follow the updates.  

 

In the name of the organising committee, 

Best wishes, 

 

Mária Tóth 

 

http://1st-conference-mammal-hair.elte.hu/

